
Please support us where possible. Please donate online through our yellow donate button at the bottom of our website (by card or 
paypal). There is also an option to set up a monthly standing order. Alternatively, our bank details are St Thomas More Church, 
NatWest, account 44136757, sort code 60-23-19 or we have contactless card/phone readers in the church.   

ST THOMAS MORE CHURCH 

380 Lordship Lane, SE22 8ND 
Tel: 020 8693 5070 Email: dulwich@rcaos.org.uk Website: www.stthomasmorechurch.co.uk 

 

 

   Fr Bartłomiej Dudek (Parish Priest)           Fr Joseph Gulliford (Assistant Priest) 
 

PARISH DIARY AND MASS INTENTIONS 
Parish activities are in italic  
Masses are held at the remaining times 
 

Sun 16 July (15th Sunday in Ordinary Time) 
08.30 Thanksgiving for the recovery of Arkadiusz 
10.00 Sean Davis RIP 
11.15     Parish tea and coffee in JPC 
12.00 People of the parish 
17.30 Claire Mary Walters 
 

Mon 17 July  
09.30 Mr D. Clark RIP 
14.00     John Paul Centre Association in JPC 
 

Tue 18 July  
09.30 God’s blessing upon Arkadiusz and his family 
 

Wed 19 July 
09.30     Celia Clark RIP 
19.00 Adoration and Confession 

 Thu 20 July (St Apollinaris) 
09.30 Patrick O’Brien RIP 
19.30     Charismatic Prayer Group 
 

Fri 21 July (St Lawrence of Brindisi) 
09.30 Sussi Wendt Brown RIP 
  

Sat 22 July (St Mary Magdalene - Feast) 
08.30 Adoration and Confession 
09.30 Lucas Gillot 
17.00     Confession 
17.30 Irene Goba RIP anniversary 
 

Sun 23 July (16th Sunday in Ordinary Time) 
08.30 People of the parish 
10.00 Neville and Logan Webley RIP 
11.15     Parish tea and coffee in JPC 
12.00     Angela Woodland Wallis RIP 
17.30 William Brown RIP 
 

 

Financial update: the June collection was £8,399.81 
out of which: 

o Standing orders: £3,821.50 
o Weekly cash collection, £2,766.43 
o Weekly Gift Aid envelopes: £1,012.15 
o SumUp cashless collection: £799.73 

Second collections raised £1,515.19 for Little Sisters of 
the Poor and £460.52 for Day for Life. Thank you for 
your generous support on all of collections at this much 
needed time.  
 

Youth Group: We begin again Friday 1st September at 
19:00-20:30 in the John-Paul Centre. We welcome all in 
Year 7- Year 11 to join us. Parental consent forms need 
to be signed – a link on our website. If you would like 
to volunteer please email dulwichyouth@rcaos.org.uk. 
 

Recently deceased: We pray for Kathleen O’Connor 
whose funeral will take place on 21/07/23 at 11:30am. 
 

Annual leave: Fr Bart will be away during July and Fr 
Joseph will be away during August. The parish office will 
be closed during July and August but we will be checking 
correspondence and messages intermittently. In any 
urgent matters, please contact us via the parish landline 
or email as per above.  
 

Ursuline High School, Wimbledon – open evenings and 
mornings for Year 5, 6 and 11 parents announced for 
September/October. Please see poster in the porch or 
the website for dates and how to sign up.  

 

New Dawn in the Church Walsingham: A Catholic 
Charismatic Family Pilgrimage Conference will take 
place between Monday 31 July to Friday 4 August 2023. 
Offering a wide-ranging programme, including several 
renowned international speakers, with an outstanding 
schedule of liturgy, sacraments, prayer, praise, 
worship, teaching and over twenty workshops, a 
variety of exhibitors, including Radio Maria England, 
the Saint Vincent de Paul Society, Genesis Mission, 
March for Life UK, Rachel's Vineyard, SPUC, Cenacolo, 
Youth 2000, Mary's Meals and more and excellent 
children/youth ministries.  Pilgrims are most welcome 
to join the 37th annual conference, which will gather in 
the Catholic National Shrine and Basilica of Our Lady of 
Walsingham. Bishop David Oakley of Northampton 
Diocese will be joining the Conference for the whole 
week and Eucharistic Adoration will be at the centre of 
the heart of this year’s event. For full conference 
details go to www.newdawn.org.uk or for any 
enquiries please email registration@newdawn.org.uk 
 

Run for JRS UK at the London Marathon 2024: if you 
would like to run the iconic London Marathon in 2024 
and fundraise for refugees and asylum seekers, why 
not run with JRS? You can find out more and apply at 
www.jrsuk.net/london-marathon/. The money that 
you raise will go directly to supporting destitute 
refugees and asylum seekers in the UK.  
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